
Extra March Holiday Training 

Posted on 6 Mar 2024. 

Dear parent/guardian, 

Thank you for all the support you have rendered to the girls and the team this year. We apologise for the 
delayed announcement due to the need to arrange a suitable date for training. 

We will be having one extra training this holiday to help prepare the C Division girls for the Na�onal 
School Games in term 2 and also upkeep their fitness levels. 

11 March 2024 (Monday) 

10-1230pm 

ISH Level 2 

You can reply to this announcement for further clarifica�ons, or contact me 
(chua_yan_yi_alvina@schools.gov.sg) at Tel: 97951700. Thank you for your con�nual support and 
pa�ence. 

Yours faithfully 

Miss Alvina Chua 

Netball Teacher I/C 

  

  


